
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 16, 2021 
 

Item 18, Report No. 52, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on November 16, 2021. 
 
 
 

18. NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST FOR REPORT ON UNSPENT 
DEVELOPMENT CHARGES 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff bring forward a 
report on the quantum of development charges collected prior to this 
current term of Council that have not yet been spent, which projects 
they were meant to support, and why they remain unspent. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Carella. 

  


